
One Year Separation Effective Date for
Pennsylvania No-Fault Divorce
This December 5th, 2017 marks the earliest date that a couple may file for the non-90 day waiting
period divorce if they have been separated only one year.

PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA, UNITED STATES, November 20, 2017 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Last
year around this time it was announced that the required length of separation time for Pennsylvania
couples qualifying for a no-fault divorce without a 90 day waiting period was being reduced from two
years to one year, but there was a major catch.  


When Pennsylvania's no-fault divorce law became effective in June of 1980, the separation period
was three years. Some years later, it was reduced to two years with no strings attached; however,
when the law reduced it from two to one, the one year separation had to begin on or after December
5th, 2016. 


No explanation for this has ever been published or otherwise made available. Nonetheless, this
coming December 5th, 2017, marks the earliest date that a couple may file for the non-90 day waiting
period divorce, that one year having past. 


Accordingly, If you and your spouse are contemplating ending your marriage and moving on with your
lives and you began living separate and apart on or after December 5, 2016, you may begin counting
off just one year from the date you separated, not two, and your divorce process (which is called a
3301(d) divorce) will not be required to include the 90 day waiting period (of a 3301(c) divorce) and
can be, therefore, much quicker.


Many people confuse the 90 day waiting period with a 90 day separation period. It is a waiting period
imposed in a 3301(c) divorce during which time, it is hoped by the legislature of Pennsylvania, the
couple would cool off and patch things up, staying married. Couples may live together for the entire 90
days or any portion of it. The 90 days begins after the divorce is filed and the other party receives
official notice of the filing. When it is over, both parties must sign a document which states each wants
the divorce to become final. 


So, our divorce laws have made progress since 1980. Now if the powers-that-be only saw fit to reduce
(or eliminate) that frustrating 90 day wait.


About PADivorce.com


At the Pennsylvania law firm of Davis Divorce Law, we represent individuals in simple, uncontested,
no-fault divorce matters for the low cost of $219.00 COMPLETE. Our firm represents individuals
throughout Pennsylvania, including the cities of Philadelphia, Pittsburgh, Erie, Altoona, Johnstown,
Wilkes-Barre, Scranton, York, Lancaster, Reading, Harrisburg, State College, Allentown, Bethlehem
and all other cities, towns, and counties in PA.


Michael Davis
Davis Divorce Law

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://padivorce.com
http://padivorce.com


1-800-486-4070
email us here

This press release can be viewed online at: http://www.einpresswire.com

Disclaimer: If you have any questions regarding information in this press release please contact the
company listed in the press release. Please do not contact EIN Presswire. We will be unable to assist
you with your inquiry. EIN Presswire disclaims any content contained in these releases.
© 1995-2018 IPD Group, Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/2408980
http://www.einpresswire.com/

